
Dear Shareholder:

Please be advised that the above-noted company’s financial results are now available for viewing at 
the company's website.

Please note: You are receiving this e-mail because you have requested to receive email notification of 
the availability of the company’s financial results. If you have any questions regarding your 
registered shareholdings, you may contact the company’s transfer agent, Computershare Investor 
Services, at www.computershare.com/service where you will find useful FAQs, phone numbers 
and our secure online contact form.

http://www.computershare.com/service

